
DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Thursday 3 June and Friday 4 June 
Stage 3 “Bright Sparks” Incursion 
 

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 

 

Wyoming Public School - a dynamic community that provides educational 
excellence  

and nurtures resilient, empowered, creative and inspired learners. 

 
Hello to all, 
 

Mid Term Reminders   

It is hard to believe that we are halfway through Term 2 already. Teachers 
are busily working on student reports and look forward to sharing your 
children’s successes with you.  
 

As the weather cools down please take this opportunity to check that your 
child’s clothing and lunch box(s) /drink bottle(s) are labelled with their full 
name. Our P&C has kindly sorted through the large amount of lost property 
that had accumulated and returned labelled items to their owners. If your 
child’s items are not labelled, we are unable to return them.   
 

Random NESA Inspection    

This year Wyoming Public School was one if 26 schools who were randomly 
selected to have curriculum documents in HSIE inspected for compliance 
with the NSW Education Standards Authority guidelines.  
 

This process reviewed our scope and sequences, teacher timetables, 
teaching programs, assessment plans and student work samples. I am 
pleased to report that we excelled in all areas (as I expected!) – thankyou to 
all teachers who readily supplied documents on the day at very little notice.   
 

Teacher Professional Learning        

At Wyoming we pride ourselves in ensuring that all teachers use research-
based teaching methods that support students to achieve their full potential. 
Due to this, teachers are at times required to attend professional learning 
and are absent from their class.  
 

While I know this can be concerning, please be assured that we have 
systems to ensure continuity of learning and that the same teaching program 
is followed in the class even on the days that your child’s teacher is away. 
 
 



NAPLAN 

Congratulations to all students in Years 3 and 5 
who have now completed their NAPLAN 
assessments. I am pleased to report that all 
students participated to the best of their ability with 
minimal disruption occurring to the rest of the 
school. Thank you to Mrs Lara Lenton for her work 
as our NAPLAN coordinator and Miss Jacqueline 
Nagle for her technology support. 
 

Please remember that NAPLAN results are just a 
small part of how we get to know your child’s 
achievements. The most useful information that we 
gather is from the work they complete in class. 
 

Headstart 

Welcome to all families and students new to our 
school who have joined the Headstart program. If 
you know any families, friends or neighbours within 
our school zone who have a child due to 
commence Kindergarten 2022 please encourage 
them to call or pop into office and collect an 
information pack. 
 

Have a great fortnight 
 

Rebecca Wild  
PRINCIPAL 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
 

Book Club is due back by 9am Monday 14 June. 
No late orders will be accepted. 
 

Don't forget you are now only able to order and 
pay online through the Scholastic LOOP 
system. Visit scholastic.com.au/LOOP or 
download the app. No cash payments are 
accepted. 
 

Please note books ordered online will not be 
delivered to school until after Monday 14 June 
when the orders are placed. 
 

Kristy Setchell and Emma Mitchell 
BOOK CLUB COORDINATORS 
 

WEEKLY AWARDS 
 

HONOUR CERTIFICATE 
 

An Honour Certificate is awarded when a student 
has earned ten Certificates of Merit, ten Reading 
Awards of Excellence, ten Principal’s Awards or a 
combination. Students may collect their 
Certificates of Merit, Reading Awards of 
Excellence and Principal’s Awards over a number 
of years to earn their Honour Certificate. 

 

I have presented an Honour Certificate 
to the following students. 
 

Maddison B 

Molly L 
 

Congratulations!! Keep up the great work. 
 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARDS 
 

Just a reminder that the class awards collected for 
the Principal’s Award must be collected within the 
one school year.  As each class award is used 
towards a Principal’s Award it is marked on the 
back.  This means that a class award can only be 
used once towards a Principal’s Award. 

 

The following students have been 
presented with a Principal’s Award. 
 

Erik A   Blake B 
Maryam B  Abbey B 
Matilda B  Maddison B 
Holly B   Chloe B 
Chace B  Mekah B 
Joseph B  Harper B 
Lincoln B  Holly C 
Brody C  Lowan C 
Tadhg C  Te Ao C 
Evi C   Jonathan C 
Thomas C  La’Taiyen C 
Braiden D  Emie D 
Kellan D  Zane E 
Piper E  Logan E 
Zander G-J  
Jaxson G  Mia G 
Jaymee-Lyn H-W 
Charli H  Chevelle H 
Samuel H  Cohen H 
Liam H   Isabella H 
Kaiden J  Cooper J 
Kobe K  Kaythrie K 
Lucas L  Molly L 
Summer M  Paul M 
Craig M  Claire M 
Axel M   Jack O 
Taliah O  Ruby P 
Sofia P   Grace P 
Kyden P  Maximus R 
Veronica R  Octavia S 
Ellah S   Jade S 
Xayvier S  Evie T 
Jack T   Jayden T 
Kiara T   Kayne T 
Sven T   Charlotte V 
Naomi Y 
 

CERTIFICATE OF MERIT 
 
Congratulations to the following students 
who were presented with Certificates of 
Merit. 

 

KL Abbey B 
 Blaze B 
 Korin C 



 Charlotte V 
KM Kyden P 
 Inga R 
 Arizona W 
 Naomi Y 
KO Skyla B 
 Romen B 
 La’Kai D 
 Julia P 
1L Isabelle C 
 Jaxson G 
 Derek K 
 Kami R 
1R Jacob B 
 Jaymee-Lyn H-W 
 Loxley J 
 Bailey S 
2A Summer B 
 Riley C 
 Jakobi C 
 Matilda S 
2S Zaiden A 
 Anastasia B 
 Laylee E 
 Heath J 
2-6A Ethan A 
 Xander D C 
 Chonlathee K 
 Calum P 
 Ryan S 
 Hunter T 
3B Tadhg C 
 Brooklyn D 
 Cooper H 
 Lacey H 
3P Mitchell G 
 Isabella K 
 Manuel S 
 Alice S 
4H Tyron H 
 Katelyn K 
 Lamar S 
 Mapa V 
4L Sama D 
 Ivy L 
 Annabelle P 
 Adnan Q 
5-6D Nina C 
 Akylah C 
 Nakita D 

 Robbie G 
5-6G Bianca B 
 Daviontaye C 
 Inura Madde K 
 Gemma M 
5-6H Xanthe B 
 Khiara K 
 Charlie M 
 Brooklyn P-L 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 


